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Dear Parents/Carers,  
   
Class 2 will be going to Seal next Friday 12th January 2024 to spend some time 
in the Forest School. We have started this term by learning about what makes 
a good habitat and the different animals you might find in them. They will have 
the opportunity to make a habitat at the Forest School for a woodland animal 
of their choice. We will use the minibuses to get there, plus an adult’s car. 
Please ensure you give your child permission to attend this trip on MCAS. 
 
 
It is likely to be muddy at the Forest School so your child can wear clothes they 
do not mind getting muddy and ideally welly boots. They can arrive at school in 
the clothes they will wear at the Forest School and will need to bring their 
school clothes in a named bag to change into when we arrive back at school. 
You will not need to provide lunch for your child as we will be back for lunch 
time, but they will need a snack for when they finish making their habitat.  
 
There will be no cost for this trip.  
 
Please let me know if you have any queries.  
   
Many thanks  
  
 Miss Humphrey   
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